
	

	

	
	 	MENDOCINO	FIRE	PROTECTION	DISTRICT	

P.O.	BOX	901	
MENDOCINO,	CA	95460	

707-937-0131	
	

The	 Mendocino	 Fire	 Protection	 District	 Board	 meeting	 scheduled	 to	 be	 held	 at	 the	
Firehouse	 at	 44700	 Little	 Lake	 Road	 on	 Thursday,	 July	 10,	 2025	 at	 9:00	 AM	 has	 been	
canceled	due	to	lack	of	business.			
	
The	next	scheduled	meeting	will	be	held	on	Wednesday,	July	30,	2025	at	6:00	PM.			
	
	


